
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
  
FROM: SARA PEER, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
  
SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT TO LIBRARY BOARD 
  
DATE: JUNE 19, 2018 
  
BACKGROUND 
  
Joe Garbarind has submitted an application to serve on the Library Board.  
Mayor Robinson has reviewed the application and recommends the appointment 
of Joe Garbarind to the Library Board.  
 
Due to data privacy, I cannot attach the application.  If you would like to view the 
application prior to the meeting, please let me know and I will redact information 
from the application.   
 


